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This is an extremely narrow passage. Proposed extension is 7 storeys high. The passage, 

already very enclosed, would become even darker and more oppressive.  The sky would be 

obscured. Also, the extension would cover a nice old brick wall. It's walls and passages of 

this type that keep London still looking a historic city.
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